
Town of Pittsford WATER AND SEWER COMMISSION – August 2, 2023 – DRAFT 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  W. Joseph Gagnon, David Mills, Alicia Malay, Thomas Hooker and Mark 

Winslow.    OTHERS PRESENT:  David Rosato, Joe Rapetur, David Atherton – Town Manager and 

Kelly Giard – Recording Secretary.  

The Water & Sewer Commission was called to order at 7:51 PM by Chair Malay. 

 

WATER 

Bowman Abatement Request: 

A request for abatement was received from William Bowman who stated that his son was checking his 

property due to his absence due to health issues and there were 2 days that the property was not 

checked.  The property was checked and a water pipe burst was discovered.  Mr. Bowman’s bill was 
reviewed and an average was calculated.  Motion by D, Mills and seconded by T. Hooker to abate the 

Bowman bill, with the exception of $485.56, which was the average of the comparable time periods in 

the past.  Motion passed unanimously 5 – 0. 

 

D. Mills stated that it may be a good idea to include something on the website or the newsletter that if 

property is going to be vacated for any period of time to have the water shut off.  T. Hooker also 

suggested installing a warning light. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:54 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Kelly Giard 

Recording Secretary 

 

________________________________________ 

Alicia Malay, Chair 

 

_______________________________________ 

David Mills, Vice Chair 

 

_______________________________________ 

W. Joseph Gagnon, Select Board Member 

 

_______________________________________

Thomas Hooker, Select Board Member 

 

_______________________________________ 

Mark Winslow, Select Board Member 


